
CITY OF LANDER - PUBLIC HEARING – ORDINANCE 2025-3 

QWEST CORPORATION d/b/a CENTURYLINK QC FRANCHISE AGREEMENT 
 

AN ORDINANCE GRANTING A FRANCHISE TO QWEST CORPORATION d/b/a 

CENTURYLINK QC ON BEHALF OF ITSELF AND ITS AFFILIATES 

(“CENTURYLINK”) TO OPERATE AND MAINTAIN A TELECOMMUNICATIONS 

SYSTEM (“SYSTEM”) IN THE CITY OF LANDER, WYOMING 

 
You are hereby notified that an opportunity will be given for you to give comment for or against the 

Franchise Agreement granting Qwest Corportaion d/b/a CentryLink , the non-exclusive right, privilege and 

authority to construct, maintain, operate, upgrade, adjust, protect, support, raise, lower, disconnect, remove 

and relocate its, wires, conduits, conductors, cables and related appurtenances (“Facilities”) for its System 

in, under, along, over and across the present and future streets, roadways, avenues, courts, lanes, alleys, 

sidewalks, rights of way and similar public areas of the City (“Right-of-Way” or “Rights-of-Way”), for the 

purpose of providing telecommunications services to the City’s inhabitants (hereinafter “Franchise”) during 

a Public Hearing on the subject on February 11, 2025. The Franchise area is defined as the area within the 

legal boundaries of the City. 

 

A Public Hearing and first reading will be held on February 11, 2025, 6:00 p.m. at the Lander City 

Hall, 240 Lincoln Street, Lander, Wyoming.   

 

A summary of the proposed ordinance is available at the office of the City Clerk, 240 Lincoln St, 

Lander WY 82520, and on the City of Lander’s website in the News section of the home page: 

https://www.landerwyoming.org. 

 

Written comments should be received by 5:00 pm, February 7, 2025. Written comments will 

be accepted by email to Lance Hopkin lhopkin@landerwyoming.org or by written comment 

to the address above.    
For further information please contact Lance Hopkin at (307)332-3956. 

 

Rachelle Fontaine 

City Clerk 
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